
01/10/2020 

MRS Gemma Ap Geraint 
11 Manuela PL 
Curl Curl NSW 2096 
gembutler@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1063 - 2 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

I am writing to strongly oppose the proposed development at John Fisher Park. The proposal is 
to expand the oval from 2 to 4 plus extend to night time hours up to 9:30pm with lighting. 
We live in a small cul de sac with a path to the oval so we already experience issues with 
parking and high traffic volumes each weekend and after school for training - we do not want 
this extend into the evening when returning home to try and find a carpark. The kids all play in 
our quiet street but it is very dangerous when lots of sports parents are arriving to drop kids off 
and pick them up. 
There will be significant noise implications in the evenings when it is our quiet time. We can 
already hear the noise from the astroturf football fields down at the Harbord Bowling Club is a 
long distance. 
This DA should not be approved unless the parking noise impacts are properly assessed and 
the results of these assessments shared with the residents impacted by this. 
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